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Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Baugh, Jordan (Gillibrand) [Jordan_Baugh@ygillibrand.senate.gov]
Sent:  Thursday, April 07, 2011 4:19 PM

To: elena@judgewatch.org

Subject: Re: Halligan Nomination

Dear Ms. Sassower,

Thank you for your correspondence with our office regarding Caitlin Halligan’s nomination to the US
Court of Appeals for the DC Circuit. Senator Gillibrand appreciates the input of all her constituents and
takes your concerns seriously. That being said, Senator Gillibrand has been and continues to be
supportive of Ms. Halligan’s confirmation and will not be able to take the actions that you have
requested at this time.

Should you have any further questions you may contact Michele Jawando, the Senator’s General
Counsel, who is cc’d on this email.

Sincerely,

Jordan Baugh

JORDAN BAUGH

LEGISLATIVE AIDE

OFFICE OF SEN. KIRSTEN E. GILLIBRAND (NY)
478 RUSSELL SENATE OFFICE BUILDING
WASHINGTON, DC 20510
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